New St. John School Event!

Sponsored by: Conway, Cahill and Brodeur Funeral Home

“Night at the Races”

When: Saturday, October 15, 2011
Where: St. John School Gym
Time: Doors open at 6:15pm — 1% Race at 7:00pm

We hope you can join us for this fun night out at St. John School. Come and bet on 10 horse
races that are filmed at a major U.S. race track. The results are not known to anyone before
the race! Bet with the “funny money” you purchase. Win prizes!

Admission is $10 per person. Food and munchies will be available along with a cash bar.
Admission fee includes your first $10 in “funny money”.

Please complete order form and return to:
St. John School Advancement Office
19 Chestnut Street — Peabody, Ma 01960

(Advance tickets are preferred but tickets will be available at the door.)

Number of tickets ($10. Each) Total amount enclosed $

Names of people attending

You will not be sent an actual ticket. Your names will be at the registration table when you check in.
Tables of 10 may be reserved.

Please note: This is a 21 years of age and older event.



